
 

While I understand the importance of addressing housing demands, I believe that this specific 

proposal does not adequately meet the needs of the local community 

The proposed houses fail to provide suitable accommodation that aligns with the demographics and 

needs of the area. 

The site’s development could have a detrimental effect on the local environment and would place 

undue strain on existing local infrastructure, including schools, healthcare services, roads, and public 

transportation. These services are already under pressure, 

The addition of seven houses in this area will contribute to increased traffic congestion, which is 

already a major problem 

In light of these concerns, I urge that you again reject this proposal 
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